From: Roland Louie [louier001@hawaii.rr.com]

Sent: Sunday, April 03, 2011 10:34 PM
To: JDLTestimony
Subject: Support HB 44, HD1

Good Morning Chair and Committee members:

My name is Roland Louie; | am member of Kalihi-Palama Neighborhood
Board #15 and Director of Mun Lun (Chinese School. Today | am
supporting HB #44, HD 1

Mun Lun School is located on the corner of Maunakea St. and Kukui St.
We have class Monday to Friday from 3:30pm to 5pm and Saturday from
9am to 1pm. We see prostitute walking on the street everyday soliciting
customer; this is very bad influence to our youngsters.

| suggest we should go a litter further; we should publish the name of
people who soliciting the prostitute, this may discourage people from
soliciting the prostitute. Thank you very much.

Roland Louie
E-mail: Louier0O01@hawaii.rr.com
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April 4, 2011

To: Senate Committee on Judiciary and Labor

The Honorable Clayton Hee, Chair

The Honorable Maile Shimabukuro, Vice Chair

From: Susan Houghton, Director of Public Affairs and Government Relations

Re: Safeway Support for HB 44, HD 1

| am writing to lend Safeway support for HB 44, HD 1. Our company operates 19 stores
in Hawaii — of which 13 are on the island of Oahu.

HB 44, HD 1 makes it a misdemeanor to offer or agree to pay a fee to engage in sexual
conduct within seven hundred fifty feet of a school or public park.

We applaud the Hawaii legislature’s desire to tackle this important issue and to address
the related public safety issues and the safety of the islands’ keiki.

We support the intent of this measure and respectfully request that you advance it.
Thank you for the opportunity to share our views on this important legislation. Should
you have additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (925) 467-2212 or
George Glukfeld, our Hawaii district manager at (808) 524-4554.

Sincerely,

Susan M. Houghton
Director of Public Affairs and Government Relations



